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I am a musician and I appreciate the ways and means of being able to earn a living 

with the art we love. I have also been a host of quite a few house concerts. The people 

that come are the people that want to be close in an intimate environment, where 

they can really see and listen. This is important to many people now. House concerts 

are becoming more and more popular with people that really want to connect with 

the artist. It's nice to be able to have beer or wine while being safe inside a home 

enjoying music. The people that attend house concerts are certainly not a drunk or 

rowdy bunch.  They are simply of age, music lovers. I support this bill. 
 


